Notice NO. ....fuie. . bt 25 1ol9ea

The Walk-in-interview (Technical Assistant in contractual basis)
which was scheduled to be held on 25.10.2024 11 a.m. is hereby postponed as per
Govt. of Odisha Letter No. 5105/R&DM(DM), dtd. 22.10.2024 in view of
impending Cyclonic Strom (DANA) over Bay of Bengal.
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(Prof. Banamali Biswal
_ _ _ CENTRAL IVERSITY
Copy for information and necessary action to : SHREE SADASKIVACAMPUS, PURI (ODISHA)
1. The Registrar, CSU, New Delhi
2. Campus website for wide circulation
3. Concerned file.
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